

November 19, 2010

Mr. Adam Kissel Vice President of Programs Foundation for Individual Rights in Education 601 Walnut St., Suite 510 Philadelphia, PA 19106

Dear Mr Kissel,

Thank you for your follow up. In reference to your response about our current practice for recognizing student organizations at the University of South Florida with "same or similar mission/purpose", please know that we will take your concerns into consideration as we review our current policies and procedures regarding student organizations in the coming months.

Should you have any additional questions or concerns about this matter, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Thank you,

Kevin M Banks, Ed. D.

CC: President Genshaft Dr. Meningall E. Jones-Miler